
Memo

Date: April 26, 2023
To: ASAA Rugby Teams
From: Shelbea MacLennan, Assistant Director
cc: Brent Gough, Angie Seaman (ASAA Rugby Commissioners)
Re: ASAA Rugby Ball used at 2023 Provincials
_____________________________________________________________________

In December 2022 at the ASAA’s Annual Planning Meeting the ASAA Board of Governors voted

to make the Gilbert Barbarian Ball the Official Rugby Ball of the ASAA. However, due to supply

chain issues we will not be able to use the Gilbert Barbarian at this year's Rugby Sevens and

Rugby 15’s Provincials. The ball that will be provided to our hosts at McNally High School

(Sevens) and Calgary Zone (CSHSAA) for 15’s and used as the official game ball for the 2023

Provincials will be the Gilbert Atom Match Ball.

During the season, teams may use whatever ball they choose, but at provincials the Gilbert Atom

Match Ball will be used.

If you have any questions please contact Shelbea MacLennan shelbea@asaa.ca
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